
It has been brought to our attention that 
we may have out of date details for some 
of our members. If we do not have the 
correct email address for you, you will not 
receive your newsletter.  

We should have up to date contact 
information for all our members as we’ve 
just received the renewals, however, if this 
is not the case we would like to remedy 
the situation.  

We will be sending out an email to all 
our members.  

If you do receive the email, please 
follow the instructions contained within.  

If you haven’t received an email from us 
by the 18th October please contact one of 
the committee members to provide your 
contact information.  


